NOTICE OF MEETING

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District
of Neillsville, that members of the Board of Education will be meeting
with a representative from HYA on November 21, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. The
meeting will be held in the Board Meeting Room. No action will be taken

at this meeting.
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